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The Mars Society was founded in 1998 to promote the human exploration and settlement of Mars, the “Red Planet,” as humanity’s next bold step in space.

We are doing this by increasing public awareness and support, by urging appropriate government funding, and by seeking more initiative and participation by private enterprise.  We believe that humans could be on Mars within 10 years from the start of a serious project.

Our founder, Dr. Robert Zubrin, is a former aeronautics engineer at Martin Marietta Corporation.  In 1990 he and others proposed a simpler and cheaper way to get to Mars, which they called “Mars Direct.”  Key aspects of this proposal include direct launch to Mars using current rocket technology, maximum use of Martian resources to reduce cost, and 18 months of research and exploration on Mars during each trip.  In response to Dr. Zubrin’s book, “The Case for Mars,” NASA adopted these concepts but failed to set a timetable and budget.

To accelerate progress, The Mars Society is taking specific steps.

(1) HABITATS.  With private funds, we have built two prototype Mars habitats which are used for simulated Mars living and exploration, providing practical research and field trials for Mars operational issues, procedures and equipment.  The first was built in the arctic desert on Devon Island in northern Canada in 2000.  Principal sponsors included the Flashline Corporation and The Discovery Channel.  The second habitat was placed in Utah in 2001.  Additional habitats are planned for Iceland and Australia.

(2) MARS GRAVITY RESEARCH.  The Mars Society proposed a $10-15 Million experiment to test the effects of Martian gravity on animal life and reproduction.  Inspired by this concept, an MIT team is designing a biosatellite to operate in 2006.

(3) GRASSROOTS POLITICAL EDUCATION.  Mars Society volunteers have informed members of Congress about current issues impacting space exploration.  Recent efforts focused on implementing President Bush’s Vision for Space Exploration and on encouraging private enterprise in space.

The Mars Society also operates a website and hosts an annual international convention as forums for the latest research, thinking and activity on getting humans to Mars.

In Ohio we present “Mars Direct” and other Mars-related topics in public and private forums, provide media interviews, offer educational opportunities, and keep our political representatives informed.  Please visit the Ohio Chapter’s website, http://chapters.marssociety.org/usa/oh/ .
We welcome your active interest!
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